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The information we hold about you 
 

On 25th May 2018, the General Data Protection 
Regulation (known as GDPR) comes into law. These 
changes to the data protection laws don’t alter what we 
use your personal information for. They will make it 
easier for you to find out how we use and protect your 
information. 
 
The fact that the law is changing only builds on what we 
already do now. It is to give your personal information 
the respect and security it deserves. 
 
Your personal information is an important part of our 
service. For instance, it lets us provide you with the right 
health care, including sharing your health information 
with other health providers such as hospitals.   
 
You do not need to do anything or take any action. If 
you would like to find out more, please take a look at our 
updated privacy policy on our practice website or ask for 
a copy at reception.   
 
If you have any questions, please ask to speak with 
Bram Paton, Interim Practice manager and Data 
Protection Officer.  0208 769 0845 
 

Our website: www.greyswood.org.uk 


